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COURSE DESCRIPTION

HRM, strategy, and diversity and inclusion

HRM, alignment and integration

The changing roles of HR professionals 

Resourcing and talent management 

Reward management 

Learning and knowledge development 

Research skills and project management 

Forces shaping HRM at work. 

International and comparative HRM 

Line managers, leadership and HRM

Employee participation, engagement and voice 

Performance management and development 

HRM and performance 

Managing employment relations 

PART FOUR:  HRM and performance from a business perspective

PART THREE:  HRM practices and processes

PART TWO: Responsibilities for delivering HRM

PART ONE:  HRM, strategy and the global context



ABOUT US

iS Future Career specializes in
providing tailor-made HR training
solutions that emphasize hands-on
experience and experiential learning. 

Our experienced team is dedicated to
enhancing HR skills and supporting
professional growth for individuals
and businesses through field-based
assignments where students can
experiment, innovate, and learn on
the job. 

With tailored programs and
personalized guidance, we equip
participants with practical tools
and strategies, including data-
driven HR and HR analytics,
empowering them to thrive in
today’s competitive business
environment.

Choose us as your trusted partner
for delivering exceptional HR
training and IELTS preparation
services, tailored to your peculiar
needs, while providing unparalleled
support and guidance on your
journey towards success.

REASON FOR CHOOSING US



OUR SPECIALIZATION

CASE STUDIES

ROLE
PLAYS

TEMPLATES OF
HR PRACTICES

MOCK
INTERVIEWS



OUR TEAM

MANNISH KUMARR

SHAZMA TAHIR

Founder & CEO

Immigration Consultant and
Training Executive

SHABANA BARSHAJ
Senior Training Consultant
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